
Lunchtime Activities &  

After School Clubs  

Monday 

Y3/4 Football Training  

Y1-5 Football 

Y1-6 Street dance 

Y2-3 Art Club 

Tuesday 

Y2-4 Girls’ Multisport 

Y4-6 Art 

Y4-6 Minecraft 

Y4-6 Netball 

Wednesday 

Y2-4 Boys’ Multisport 

Y3-6 Cross Country 

Y3-6 Basketball 

R-Y2 Multiskills 

Thursday 

Y5-6 Street dance 

Y5/6 Football Training 

Y5-6 Football Training 

Friday 

Y5-6 Girls Football 

Y1-6 Dodge Ball 

Y2-3 Minecraft 

Dear Families, 

We had a fantastic day last Friday 

dressing up in yellow or as Roald Dahl 

book characters.  The children wowed 

us with their ideas and enjoyed taking 

part in themed activities across the 

school.  We all agreed that Mrs Draper 

made a very good Miss Trunchbull!  

We are pleased to say that we raised 

£147.60 for Roald Dahl's Marvellous 

Children's Charity funding Specialist 

Children's Nurses in communities 

across the UK. 

Today has been a day for denim as children got to wear their jeans to 

school as part of ‘Jeans for Genes Day’ raising awareness and money for 

children affected by a genetic disorder.   

Parents of children in Year 6 need to apply for a secondary school place 
by 31st October.  You can do this online by following this link or by using 
an application form available from the office: 

https://www.leicester.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-and-colleges/
school-admissions/starting-secondary-school/ 
 

We have a number of initiatives starting soon to promote reading.  Once 
again we will be running the Readathon this year alongside many other 
schools in Leicester city and our Book Fair starts on Tuesday 2nd October 
at 3.15pm in the sports hall.   Further information about these two 
events will be sent out nearer the time.   

Myself and Miss Jackson are    
available most mornings on the 
playground if you wish to speak to 
us about anything.  

With thanks,   

Mr. Owens, Headteacher  

Friday 20th September 

Any worries? 

Our Family Support 

Worker, Donna McAteer, 

is available to support 

with a range of issues.  

Contact her at school or 

on 07378 285273.  

https://www.leicester.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-and-colleges/school-admissions/starting-secondary-school/
https://www.leicester.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-and-colleges/school-admissions/starting-secondary-school/




 
Diary Dates  

Thursday 26th September  

Y3 trip to Leicester City Centre 

Monday 30th September 

School Council training - Sir Jonathan North  

Friday 1st October 

Y2 trip to Woburn 

Wednesday 2nd - 7th October  

Book Fair after school - sports hall 

Thursday 3rd October  

National Poetry Day - Poetry Slam  

Monday 7th October 

Y3 Stone Age Day  

Friday 11th October 

Cross Country Event - letters to follow to se-

lected children 

Friday 11th October 

Last day of half-term 

Thursday 24th October 

Year 2 families - Our Best Book Launch     

2.30 pm 

Friday 1st November 

5D Science Session at Lancaster Academy 

Friday 8th November 

Athletics Event - selected children  

Why not try breakfast club? 

It is open from 7.30am in the morning 

and offers a choice of breakfast foods 

and activities so that children have the 

very best possible start to their day.  It 

costs £2.50 a day or £12.50 for the 

week.  

Battery Competition 

School council would like to say a massive thank you 

to all of you who brought in batteries last year.  It 

was fantastic to see everyone making an effort and 

helping the school and the environment.  Our Key 

Stage 1 winner was Anna and our Key Stage 2 winner 

was Isabelle, they both brought in hundreds of 

batteries each!  A massive well done and thank you 

for all of your efforts.  






